
 

 
 
Date: 3/19/21 
 
Re: Price Increase Notification  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer; 
 
 
 Due to the rising material costs over the last several months, as well as 
continued freight increases, we will be forced to pass along a mid-season price 
increase.  Effective May 17th, 2021, there will be a 4% increase.  We will honor all 
current prices for orders placed before this date.  If you have any questions, 
please contact your Sales Representative, Regional Manager or myself.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mike Tuttobene 
VP Sales 
Waterway Plastics   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


